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It was fantastic to have over 120 adults attend our Easter Hat parades 
yesterday. The creations were amazing and the children really enjoyed 
showing off their hats. Thank you to everyone who has been busy at home  
to make yesterday so successful.  

 

Thank you to everyone who bought raffle tickets for the Easter Egg Raffle. 
Children with winning tickets will bring home their prizes today.  

 

We want to wish everyone a restful and relaxing Easter break. We 
really hope everyone stays safe and well. We look forward to seeing 
everyone back in school and nursery at the start of the Summer Term. 
on Monday 28th April.  

Next week’s word…. forest 

Attendance 
Whole School - 89.91% 
Class 1 - 94.24% 
Class 2 - 92.19% 
Class 3 - 90.73% 
Class 4 - 78.26% 
Class 5 - 87.45% 
Class 6 - 93.55% 
 

Lates = 15 

Lost Learning =   

1 hour 35 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 4  

Breakfast Club 
7:45 - 8:40    

£2 per day 
Please come to the main entrance door 

for Breakfast Club.  
Monday 28th April 
back to school & nursery 

A new Dinner Menu starts 
after the holidays. Children 
in school are brining home 
a copy of the new menu 

today. There is also a link 
on the website.  

Scooters & Bikes 
Please can we remind parents 

that scooters and bikes must not 
be ridden on the school site. This 

includes e-scooters.  
A number of concerns have been raised 
this week about children on e-scooters, 
sometimes with an adult. E-scooters can 

only legally be ridden by adults on private 
land.  

 

Attendance 
Attendance this term is 92.5%. This is a 
little higher than at the same time last 
year but is below our target of 95% 

  

Class 1 - 94.8% 

Class 2 - 94.7% 

Class 3 - 91.0% 

Class 4 - 91.2% 

Class 5 - 93.8% 

Class 6 - 91.4% 
 

Today we presented 14 
certificates for attendance 

over 97% this term and 23 
certificates for 100% 
attendance this term.  

This is also much higher than last year. 
Well done to everyone! 

 

We will continue to focus on attendance 
next term and will be in touch with 

parents if we are concerned about their 
child’s attendance or punctuality.  

The Attendance Policy has been updated 
and parents will receive a copy by email. 

If you would like a paper copy then 
please ask at the office.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Click here to see a range of holiday 
activities being provided through Telford 

& Wrekin Council.  

https://www.telfordandwrekinleisure.co.uk/info/3/facilities/76/holiday-activity-programme


Water Bottles 
Children do not need to bring 

water bottles to school or nursery 

to use in class.  
We provide individual, named cups, which are washed 

daily, for all children. Water (and cups) are also 
available for all children in the hall at lunchtime.  

School Food Standards state that children should only 
be drinking water when in school. If your child has a 
different drink for lunchtime please send it in a named 
bottle. This should be a small bottle ideally no bigger 

than 500ml. Please do not send large bottles or 
fizzy / sugary / sweet drinks for lunchtime.  

HELP! 
 

Do you have any uniform or 
underwear that your child no 

longer needs?  
We are running short of spares 

(particularly underwear) in school. Please 
bring anything you have to the office. 

 
 

If your child has come home in spare 

clothes from school or nursery please can 
you return them. Thank you. 

Please make sure all your 

child’s school uniform, coat, 

shoes and PE kit is labelled 

with their name  

 

Please make sure you contact 

the office (call 386640 or email 

donnwood.infants@taw.org.uk)  

if your child is absent from 

school or nursery. If we do not 

have a reason for absence then 

it will be recorded as 

‘unauthorised’. 


